On January 9, 2007 the following information was requested from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding CC2 - Continued Phase I Support of the ERP Project from eVerge Group, Inc.

Question:
Budget for Phase 1.  Amount expended in Phase 1.

Response:
The total cost of Phase 1 was $19,405,447, plus an additional      


$850,000 spent on Phase 1 support from Sept - Dec 2006.



Hardware



1,175,339



Software



4,107,253



Project Mgmt


 
 218,077



Project Planning Serv

  150,000



Phase 1 Implementation Serv
13,754,778




Total:



19,495,447

Continued Phase 1 Support
   850,000

Question:
Original chart depicting completion points and schedule of Phase 1.

Response:
See attached document.

Question:
Where do we stand Jan 07 in regards to Phase 1.

Response:
We are requesting in January 2007, $750,000 for Phase 1 support from Jan - Mar 2007. This will provide support with W2 development, software patch installation and troubleshooting, transfer of knowledge to district staff, and year end closing activities.

Question:
Budget for Phase 2.

Response:
Planned Phase 2 spending in FY2007 is $2,885,000 for mission and time critical priority items. In FY2008, the planned spending is $1,375,000 for the remaining items. In total the Phase 2 planned spending is $4,260,000.

Question:
Provide a schedule and timeline with milestones for Phase 2.

Response:
At this time, Phase 2 is expected to be completed by August 2007, however, the Phase 2 project plan has not yet been scoped out with project plan timelines that permit identification of milestones. Some Phase 2 activities may be scheduled beyond the July / August timeframe.  We plan on having the Phase 2 project plans in place within the next 4 weeks. At that time, we will bring the project timelines with milestones and the associated consulting contracts to the Board for approval.

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer

Phone:  561-434-8510

Fax:      561-357-7585

